
 

 

 

 

 

 

Request for Proposals – MSHSAA Football Championships 

The Board of Directors of the Missouri State High School Activities Association has resolved to request 

proposals from event venues and communities desiring to serve as the host of the MSHSAA Football 

State Championships during the school years 2024-25 through 2028-29. 

Proposals will be accepted for hosting any or each of the designated years, and any or each 

championship in a specific year.  Venues are not required to propose or to host each year, or each 

championship.  However, MSHSAA does reserve the right to consider the benefits of long-term and all-

championship proposals. 

Proposal documents and materials for the Football State Championship Venue Request for Proposals 

(RFP) can be obtained by contacting Chief Financial and Operating Officer Craig Long at the Missouri 

State High School Activities Association: (573) 875-4880, email@mshsaa.org, or at 1 North Keene Street, 

Columbia  MO, 65201. 

The proposal return deadline is 5:00 p.m., Wednesday November 15, 2023. 

MSHSAA Championships generate significant tourism and economic benefit for our hosting 

communities.  We respectfully ask our member school administrators and coaches to share this 

invitation within your communities with any entities you believe interested and capable of hosting the 

football state championships. 

For additional information, please contact MSHSAA Chief Financial and Operating Officer Craig Long.  


